
The H
ake Trust

The Hake family helped bring The Arc’s Severn campus to life by 
designating The Arc Central Chesapeake Region as the remainder 
beneficiary of their son’s Special Needs Trust.

They generously left $800,000 to support The Arc’s future growth 
and to continue to serve people with intellectual and developmental 
disabilities. This gift allowed The Arc to invest in the physical space 
needed to do our work, so we can better do our work.

Because of The Hake’s generosity, The Arc is able to continue to 
meet the needs of the community by offering people a place to 
gather, learn, and receive critical counseling services.

You can name The Arc as a remainder beneficiary of the trust that 
manages your child’s care. After their passing, all or a portion of 
what remains can be a gift to The Arc. The Arc’s Severn campus and 
the opportunities it created are the Hake’s legacy.

Imagine  
your legacy.For more information on leaving your legacy, contact us at: legacy@thearcccr.org or 410.384.4072.

Just like The Hakes, you can ensure that 
The Arc is there to support other families’ 
children for generations to come.


